
PARENT & FAMILY
FOCUS GROUPS ON

HATE SPEECH

Liberty Middle School
Invites You to 

We invite you to share

your experiences,

insights, and concerns

regarding hate speech in

our community. Your

input will help us develop

effective strategies to

prevent and respond to

incidents of hate

speech, ensuring a

positive and supportive

environment for all

students.

Thursday, February 20th
at Liberty Middle School

6:30 pm to 8:00 pm

RSVP at the QR code below.
There will be a virtual option

if you are unable to make it in
person. 

For more information, contact us at

cmgomes@fcps.edu or
vcpeters@fcps.edu

Let your
voice be

heard!


